

## **Outwood Academy Shafton**

Engine Lane, Shafton, Barnsley, S72 8RE Tel: +44(0)1226 717730 Fax: +44(0)1226 781999

Web: www.shafton.outwood.com Email: enquiries@shafton.outwood.com

Principal: Mrs Cara Ackroyd

14 December 2017

Dear Parent/Carer,

As part of our festive activities we will be holding a Christmas Jumper Day on the final day of term, Thursday 21 December 2017.

Students and staff can wear Christmas/festive jumpers for a contribution of £1.00 which will be collected on the doors as students arrive for school. All proceeds will be donated to national charity Save the Children.

If your child decides to join in then a Christmas/festive jumper can be worn instead of their blazer but all other uniform will be required, including ties. Hoodies are not allowed. If your child does not wish to join in then their blazer must be worn. Students who do not have a Christmas jumper may wish to wear another Christmas item, for example, a santa hat, a Christmas headband or badge.

We reserve the right to ask students to remove any jumpers/items which are inappropriate.

Yours faithfully,

Cara Ackroyd

Principal